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A KIWANLS CONCERN

Meeting at 6:30 P.M. Every Wednesday

PRESIDENT’S VIEW
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MONTE CARLO NIGHT will be
held February 20th, and it
is one of our major fund
raising projects. LARRY
MARSHALL and his committee
are hard at work planning
for the event. There are

tickets to be sold, prizes
to be donated, and a work
echedule toc be manned. The

support and involvement of
every member will be needed,
if we are to be successful
in reaching our budgeted in-
come-goal of $1,500.00. If
you have not already,
SELL THOSE TICKETS!

Call Larry (748-5088) and
sign up to work the night of
the 20th.

On the night of January 19th
I met with our club's past
presidents at the home of
MARSHALL HENRY. I want to
thank them for coming and
sharing views on a number of
subjects. Their suggestions
and recommendations will be
very helpful to me, and I
intend to hold additional
meetings of this kind in the
future.

= President Hank

The President would like to
know if we need more time to
socialize.

&:3 M. = 7:00 p.m.

DINNER & SOCIALIZING

7:00 p.m. = B:00 p.m.
ANNOUNCEMENTS & PROGRAMS

Socializing during the pro-
grams and announcements is
distracting and impolite.

SPRING WALK=-A-THON

HERB SINK, Spring Walk-A-Thon
Coordinator, GARY BURLEIGH,
Publicity Chairman and REX
DYKES met with the Board of
Directors and Officers of the
Bensley-Bermuda Rescue Sguad on
January 26th to finalize plans
for the event.

The Kiwanis and the Walk-A-Thon
were overwhelmingly accepted by
Bensley. The date was set for
April 16, 1988 - a Saturday.
Plans were laid to have area
newspapers and radio stations
involved, as well as the local
cable TV company.

As usual it's going to take
everyone in the club to make
this event a success. Herb is
looking "for a few good men" to
head up some of the many key
sub-committees. Don't wait for
the telephone committee (Rex)
to call. Let's get excited
about our Walk-A-Thon and call
Herb today!

YOUR VATIONS W

GUY SMITH will host a special
program for Kiwanians and their

wives (any who are interested)
at 0.B. GATES ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL on February 24th.

Dinner will be provided at a

cost of $5.00 per person and
Guy needs an accurate head-
count as soon as possible.

He may be contacted at any of
the following numbers:

748=-6216
795-5982
748-1029

Bl of Fare

Roast Beef
Mashed Potatoes
Gravy
Broccoli
Tossed Salad
Hot Homemade Rolls
Apple Pie
- Coffee or Tes =

HOME
WORK
WORK
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The KIWMAN-O-GRAM

Kiwanis Club of Chester, Inc.
11451 Rochelle Road
Chester, VA 23831
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Kiwanian Joseph Hillier
4701 Buckingham Court

Chester, VA.

ANN NTS

MEMBERSHIP ROUNDUP NIGHT will be
held on March 30th.

On back of this month's calendar
is a description of MONTE CARLO
NIGHT (for new members) as well
as information concerning changes
this year to abide by ABC BOARD
regulations.
The 0.B. Gates Elementary School
presentation on February 24 will
be considered a regular meeting
and the Community Center will not
be open that night.

MEETING ASSTIGNMENTS

FEBRUARY 10th
CURTIS COX........BADGE BOX
PHIL CROW. . v s s+« INVOCATION

FEBRUARY 17th
RICK DODSON.......BADGE BOX

DALE DUTTON.......INVOCATION

FEBRUARY 24th
R-Ex DEES'......#'EA:DGE Bﬂx

HERB GEORGE.......INVACATION

23831

BOARD NOTES

Our club contributed $150 toward
sponsoring Martha Fornash, a high
school sophomore from Chester, to
attend a Leadership Seminar pre-
sented by the Hugh O'Brien Found-
ation.

A motion was approved to have the
Community Center rcadway repaired
prior to Monte Carlo Night.

PHIL CROW presented several new
projects to the board for future
consideration. Among them were:

Sponsorship of a poster/bumper
sticker contest in the 1local
high schools concerning drug
and alcohol abuse.

A one-day project working with
Chesterfield police reminding
motorists to drive safely and
watch their speed.

L

“3ILL LEE has requested $500 from

‘outh Services and/or Community

1ervices to sponsor (purchase
1iforms) for the Chester Little
zague base™"1ll team.






